Tina R Duenninger

From: Todd Crosby

Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 4:50 PM

To: Tina R Duenninger

Subject: FW: Pedestrian Hybrid Beacon - US 98/E. Jefferson Street at Good Neighbor Trail
FYI

D. Todd Crosby, P.E.

Interim Public Works Director / County Engineer
Hernando County Department of Public Works
1525 East Jefferson St., Brooksville, FL 34601
Office: (352) 754-4062 ext. 17016

Email: Tcrosby@co.hernando.fl.us

From: Guthrie, Jo Ellyn <JoEllyn.Guthrie@dot.state.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 9:15 AM

To: Scott Herring <SHerring@co.hernando.fl.us>

Cc: Todd Crosby <TCrosby@co.hernando.fl.us>

Subject: Pedestrian Hybrid Beacon - US 98/E. Jefferson Street at Good Neighbor Trail

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Scott:

We are finalizing our plans for the above referenced PHB and wanted to verify that Hernando County
Commission is aware of the proposed crossing and is acceptable before this project moves forward
for construction in the coming years. I know that comments have been received from your
engineering office, but want confirmation that there is commission backing.

Respectfully,
Jo Ellyn M. Guthrie, P.E.

Traffic Services Program Engineer
District 7 — Traffic Operations
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